Q-
LSHSA ACTIVITIES FAIR

Join us for our first event of the school year - a
special needs activities fair!

A Great Opportunity to Network with Other Special Education Parents!!!

September 22,2022 at9:30am

Education Center, 49 Cottage Place ¢ 3rd floor

Learning Services Home & School Association (LSHSA),
Ridgewood’s Special Education Parent Advisory Council, is

hosting our first event of the school year - an activities fair that

will showcase some of the wonderful programs that are

- available in Ridgewood for students with special needs!

Please Visit Our Website to See Our Full Calender of Events
www.LSHSAridgewood.org

Join Us and Meet Local Organizations and More!

Feel Free to Bring Pre-School Aged Children with You!

LEARNING SERVICES HSA / Education Center, 49 Cottage Place, Ridgewood NJ 07450

LSHSA IS A PRIVATELY FUNDED 501(c)(3) NON-PROFIT ASSOCIATION






